Berkeley Rotary relocates to the south side

SOURCE: BETH ROESSNER

According to Beth Roessner, who was recently promoted as Club President, Berkeley Rotary Club, after close to 50 years of luncheons at Hs Lordships in the Berkeley marina, is moving its Wednesday lunch meetings to the neighborhood just south of the Cal campus (near Telegraph Ave). Effective July 11, the club will meet at First Presbyterian Church, located at 2407 Dana St.

The recent closing of Hs Lordships led the club to search for a new venue that can accommodate the 70+ attendees who gather each week to hear informative and thought-provoking guest speakers and share news, plans, and laughs.

"We are lucky to have so many great minds and talented residents in Berkeley," commented Roessner. "Our speakers are often experts in their fields and always entertaining, and the new location will be more convenient for UC faculty and staff to access."

All are welcome to attend the buffet lunch, served at 12:15 p.m.

photo courtesy of Berkeley Rotary

Beth Roessner was recently promoted as president of Berkeley Rotary Club.

each Wednesday, followed by brief announcements and a guest speaker on a variety of current topics. Admission is \$20. For more info about Berkeley Rotary Club, upcoming speakers, and events, go to berkeleyrotary.org